
 

Gatestone Elementary School 2021-2022 
 

Preparing for Remote Learning on January 5, 2022 
The province announced today that all publicly funded and private schools in Ontario will move to 
remote learning starting January 5 until at least January 17, subject to public health and operational 
considerations. Please review the following letter for our HWDSB families.  
 

•         Read more: https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/blog/letter-to-families-preparing-for-remote-
learning-on-january-5-2022/ 

 
Monday, January 3 Day 2  

Tuesday, January 4 Day 3 Parents complete the Device Survey in the Parent Portal 

if requiring a device for their child to learn remotely.  

Please complete by 8PM.  

Wednesday, January 5 Day 4 • Remote Learning Begins 

AM Synchronous Learning with Class 
PM Asynchronous Learning for Students 

 
Remote Learning Classes being as per usual schedule 

Thursday, January 6 Day 5 Device Pick Up 

Families that completed the survey will receive 

communication of a school pick up time through School 

Messenger.  

• Remote Learning Continues 

Friday, January 7 Day 1 • Remote Learning Continues 

 

 

 

 
 

Gatestone Community Updates   

  

January 3 – January 7   

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnews.ontario.ca%2Fen%2Frelease%2F1001394%2Fontario-temporarily-moving-to-modified-step-two-of-the-roadmap-to-reopen&data=04%7C01%7Ckreillys%40hwdsb.on.ca%7C2d15f70f5c80409306fa08d9cf107404%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C637768492035107179%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=9gRslXa2WbtipESdPUWSthJR7J5%2Bt%2FtAWrGmcLnRVxk%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hwdsb.on.ca%2Fblog%2Fletter-to-families-preparing-for-remote-learning-on-january-5-2022%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ckreillys%40hwdsb.on.ca%7C2d15f70f5c80409306fa08d9cf107404%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C637768492035107179%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=OhiXEjLtdLWi%2FPLcaTas67gbkkAOQs9XRdilyGKjIL0%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hwdsb.on.ca%2Fblog%2Fletter-to-families-preparing-for-remote-learning-on-january-5-2022%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ckreillys%40hwdsb.on.ca%7C2d15f70f5c80409306fa08d9cf107404%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C637768492035107179%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=OhiXEjLtdLWi%2FPLcaTas67gbkkAOQs9XRdilyGKjIL0%3D&reserved=0

